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November 13, 2020 
BY EMAIL  
 
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
RE:   DE 20-097: Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. – Publication of Order Nisi 
 
Dear Secretary Howland: 
 
In its November 6, 2020 Order Nisi (Order No. 26,422) in the above-referenced docket, 
the Commission directed Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“Unitil” or the “Company”) to 
publish the Order on the Company’s website within one business day (i.e., Monday, 
November 9), with such publication to be documented by affidavit filed with the 
Commission on or before November 18, 2020. The Order is to be effective November 23, 
2020 if all publication requirements are satisfied. 
 
Due to an internal miscommunication, the Order was not posted on the Company’s 
website until Thursday, November 12, two business days after the publication date 
established by the Commission. An affidavit documenting the publication is enclosed 
with this letter. Unitil requests that the Commission find that the Company has 
substantially complied with the Order Nisi or, alternatively, modify the Order to move the 
deadlines established therein by two business days. If the Commission does the latter, the 
deadline to provide comments would be November 18, 2020; the deadline to respond to 
any such comments would be November 23, 2020; and the Order would take effect on 
November 25, 2020. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Attorney for Northern Utilities, Inc. 
 
cc: Service List by Email 


